RFP #2020-09 North Campus Clean Energy Feasibility Study
Salem State University
July 17, 2020
Addendum |

Salem State University is pleased to offer the opportunity for a site visit of the university’s north campus
boiler and mechanical rooms to parties interested in submitting a proposal under RFP #2020-09 North
Campus Clean Energy Feasibility Study.

The site visit will occur on Tuesday August 4" from 12:30 — 2:30. The tour will begin in front of Peabody
Hall and end at Bowditch Hall. To facilitate maintaining social distancing, we ask that interested parties
limit themselves to no more than two participants from each firm. Please email Reynaldo Ramos, Senior
Director for Purchasing and Vendor Relations, at rramos@salemstate.edu by COB on Monday August 3™
indicating if you plan to attend and the contact information for those in your party, if any.

Note that a face mask must be worn at all times and social distancing protocols followed.
Resources:

e Campus Map: https://www.salemstate.edu/community/campus-map

e Parking information: https://www.salemstate.edu/community/campus-map/parking. Note that
there is parking outside the parking garage right next to Peabody Hall.

e Campus Coronavirus Preparedness Resources: https://www.salemstate.edu/coronavirus-
preparedness

e Increased Covid-19 Protection Measures by Facilities: https://ask.salemstate.edu/kb/increased-
covid-19-protection-measures-facilities
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